
Dear PS and MS Families,

We're excited to share an important opportunity that has emerged for our school community. As you 
may be aware, after careful exploration, we've identified an excellent location that could serve as a 
dedicated home for our Maternelle program. This strategic possibility would allow us to reimagine how 
we utilize our spaces across the entire school.

We're pleased to announce that the Board of Trustees has approved plans for us to move forward 
with pursuing this Maternelle expansion, which will create specialized learning environments designed 
specifically for early childhood education while improving educational experiences across all grade 
levels.

Please join us to learn more:

Date: Thursday, April 3rd, 2025
Time: 2:00 - 3:00PM
Location: AIS Auditorium
Virtual option will be available

At this presentation, we'll share details about the new facilities, program enhancements, timeline, and 
enrollment process. We're currently finalizing preparations and working through the last steps over the 
next few weeks.

This expansion represents an important milestone for our school community. 

Please RSVP here for both in-person and virtual (a link will be sent). We look forward to sharing our 
vision with you and answering your questions on April 3rd. 

Ms. Ariane Baer-Harper
Head of School
Austin International School

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdVgDzxqrJKvYsBKuWKTWmUOlKnPa5chOu1eAXaSalHmh7Ycg/viewform?usp=header

